
BRA
REQUEST FOR NOMINATIONS
FAIRMOUNT INDIGO PLANNING 
INITIATIVE CORRIDOR-WIDE 
ADVISORY GROUP 
The Boston Redevelopment Authority (“BRA”) is seeking nominations from: 

for a Corridor Advisory Group (“CAG”) for the Fairmount Indigo Planning 
Initiative. The CAG will assist the BRA, other city agencies, and a designated 
multi-disciplinary planning consultant team toward a corridor-wide 
community planning effort for the Fairmount Indigo Corridor. 

The Corridor-wide community planning process will begin in Spring 2012, and should 
take approximately two years. Meetings will typically be held in the evening at various 
locations in neighborhoods along the Fairmount Corridor. It is anticipated that between 20-30 
members will be appointed to the CAG by Mayor Thomas M. Menino.

Nomination forms are available at www.fairmountindigoplanning.org, by request 
via email to ines.palmarin.bra@cityofboston.gov or by phone (617) 918-4434
You may also submit a nomination without a form stating the name of the individual, his or her street address, email 
address, and any affiliation to neighborhood groups or institutions. Each submission should also include a statement 
as to how this person would be qualified to serve on the CAG.

	 ALL NOMINATIONS ARE TO BE SUBMITTED NO LATER 
	 THAN 5PM ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 7TH 2012 	
	 mail to:	 Inés Palmarín
		  Boston Redevelopment Authority
		  1 City Hall Square, Room 910
		  Boston, MA 02201-1007
	 email:	 ines.palmarin.bra@cityofboston.gov
	 or via fax: (617) 367-6087

Residents 
Community groups 
 

Non-profit organizations 
Institutional establishments

Business owners / Business Organizations


